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 Sarah Osgerby SUPPRT2014/4012/P 21/07/2014  16:28:43 I am writing to support the proposed works to no. 18 College Lane. I am the immediate neighbour one 

side of the house and am happy that the works will be carried out with minimum disruption. 

I feel strongly that the works will be in keeping with the look of the Lane. I think that given the recent 

and proposed works to nos. 17 and 16, the leveling of the roof line will be far better for visual 

coherence. 

College Lane has the strongest community of any where I have lived in London. I think it is extremely 

important for the community that the Brown family are granted permission to proceed with their 

proposed works and are thereby able to remain as residents of the Lane. Mario and Cordelia chair the 

Collge Lane association, they know everyone on the Lane and work to bring us together. I have seen 

them both be generous with their time and support to anyone in any kind of need on the Lane and in the 

wider community. I know that they attend the local church and volunteer at the soup kitchen run there. 

In my opinion the Brown family are pivotal to the cohesion of the Lane. If the Browns are not able to 

extend their home to accomodate their family they will be forced to leave which will genuinely be a 

huge loss to all on the Lane, Little Green Street.

19 College Lane
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